
 

From: Joanne Braun  
To: Polly Wilkie  

Sent: Thu, Jul 6, 2017 10:24 am 
Subject: Thank you from Ramblewood Elementary 

 
 

 
June 6, 2017 

  
Dear Ms. Wilkie, 

  
Good day. I am writing to thank you for the Etiquette Class you and your 

club were able to provide to our 5th grade classes this year. The children, 
teachers, and support staff returned so excited. I’ve even had parents call to 

thank us and ask how and when siblings can attend! 

The children were able to experience so much in a short time: learning table 
manners, dancing and tying ties! These are invaluable lessons that I wish all 

of our students could be taught! As you know we are a Title 1 school, and 
I’m sure many of our students and families have not had the opportunity to 

be exposed to a country club setting like this. 
One of our teachers was pleasantly surprised that a student who has been 

difficult all year was observed pulling out a chair for a young lady! I know 
that the “etiquette” they learned will not be forgotten. These children 

returned all dressed up and sporting their new ties that they actually tied! 
AMAZING! 

It truly warms my heart to have seen these young people who are now 
about to embark in their next journey off to middle school return from this 

class feeling confident and positive about themselves.   You have gone 
above and beyond for our school--even securing a second bus for us.  Thank 

you so much Prestige Club and Ms.Wilkie. I look forward to sending the 5th 

graders in the 2017-2018 school year. 
 

Sincerely, 
Joanne Braun 

Programs Coordinator 
Ramblewood Elementary 

8950 Shadow Wood Blvd 
Coral Springs, Fl. 33071 

754-322-8150 
JoanneBraun@ymail.com 
 

tel:(754)%20322-8150
mailto:JoanneBraun@ymail.com

